
JOINT MEETING 
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL/ WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES/ 

CENTERVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD 
MARCH 31 , 1986 

TI ME : 7 : 3 0 P . M. 
PLACE : Washington Township Hall , 27 North Main Street 

PRESENT : City of Centerville 
Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Bernard Samples 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Washington Township 
Trustee President Walter Buchanan 
Trustees Russell Miller 

Douglas Fink 
Administrator Michael Morton 

Centerville City Scho ol District 
Board President Ron Thompson 
Board Members Richard Hovack 

Tom Poulton 
Barbara Sooy 

Superintendent Do nald Overly 

The Meeting was opened by Mr . Buchanan with welcoming 
comments . 

Mr. Kenning and Mr . Morton reviewed roadway conditions and 
proposed improvements for the Centerville-Washington Township 
area . 

Discussion followed relative to Youth in Government Day to 
be held in the area on April 29, 1986, involving several 
different entities. 

Mrs. Janice Mooreland, Director of Pupil Personnel for the 
Centerville City Schools , reviewed a proposed map for the zone 
redistricting of Centerville Schools . 

Dr . Overly reported on athletic recognition signs proposed 
to be locate d at certain boundaries into the Centerville­
Washington Township area . 

The majority of attendees concurred that a future Joint 
Meeting be held during the month of August, 1986 . This Meeting 
will be coordinated by Mr . Kenning and Mr . Morton. 

Approved: -------------------Mayor 


